
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

We would like to inform you the Ministry of Foreign Affairs and International Cooperation (MAECI) announcement regarding the current 
situation that South-East Asia is going through, facing a new phase of the COVID-19 pandemic, characterized by a worrying increase in 
infections and deaths, especially among the most vulnerable sections of the population. The commitment of the local authorities in the 
fight against the pandemic clashes with the limited means available, both in terms of vaccination doses and medical supplies. 
In this context, the Ministry is receiving several requests for help from the ASEAN countries. Among these, in particular, Indonesia, which 
sent the list of necessary medical supplies to the EU institutions and the Embassies of the Member States present in Jakarta. The Ministry 
has decided to probe the availability of Members, Partners and all contacts of the Italy-ASEAN Association to take charge of the purchase 
of the required material.  In addition, here are the lists of items and quantity for the Needs Assessment for Indonesia as of 7 July 2021: 

1. High-Flow Nasal Cannula/HFNC with quantity: 6.703 
2. ICU ventilator with quantity: 685 
3. Syringe Pump with quantity: 2.696 
4. Infusion Pump with quantity: 2.696 
5. Patient Monitor with quantity:  2.696 
6. Pulse Oximeter with quantity:  6.703 
7. Patient Bed with quantity:  21.464 
8. Oxygen concentrator portable with quantity: 3.070 
9. Oxygen Generator (300-400 LPM) with quantity:  167 
10. Oxygen Cylinder + regulator with quantity: 38.550 
 

Reference: 

•  The Ministry of Foreign Affairs and International Cooperation (MAECI) announcement 
 

If you require a copy of the reference document above, please do not hesitate to contact research@ibai.or.id. 

Thank you for your attention and hope this information would be valuable for you. 
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